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BETMAKERS CONCLUDES ON-MARKET SHARE BUY-BACK  
 

 

BetMakers Technology Group (ASX:BET) (“BetMakers” or the “Company”) advises that, following 

the announcement lodged on 24 June 2022, it has concluded its on-market share buy-back of up 

to 10% of the Company’s shares (“Buy-Back”).  

 
The Buy-Back was conducted within the 10/12 limit permitted under the Corporations Act 2001 

(Cth), which provides that the Company may buy back up to 10% of the smallest number of shares 

issued at any time during the last 12 months, in any 12-month period without shareholder 

approval. Since the Buy-Back’s commencement on 12 July 2022, the Company has bought back a 

total of 30,626,884 shares using BetMakers’ existing cash reserves. 

 
Full details of the Buy-Back are set out in the Appendix 3C (Final Buy Back Notice) lodged with the 

ASX today.   

 

 

Ends 

 

Matt Davey, Executive Chairman, authorised the release of this announcement to ASX. 

 

For further information on the Company, please contact: 

  

Matt Davey - Executive Chairman 

investors@betmakers.com 

Jane Morgan - Investor and Media Relations 

jm@janemorganmanagement.com.au 
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